Derby Dames looking for new
recrulits

The Tahoe Derby Dames, theSouth Lake Tahoe’s all-female
amateur flat track roller derby league, is looking for skaters
for its eighth season.

All skating abilities are invited.

The Dames offer general training for the new-on-your-skates to
the well seasoned derby girl transferring to the lake.
Practices are coed (offering everyone the chance to skate)
while bouts follow the association’s guidelines.

Equipment borrowing is on a first come/first serve basis.
Bring a mouth guard.

Training is indoors at Kahle Community Center in Stateline
through the winter on Sundays and Tuesdays from 8-10pm.

Email tahoederbydames@sbcglobal.net for info about becoming a
Dame.


https://www.laketahoenews.net/2015/01/derby-dames-looking-for-new-recruitsthe-tahoe-derby-dames-thesouth-lake-tahoes-all-female-amateur-flat-track-roller-derby-league-is-looking-for-skaters-for-its-eighth-season/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2015/01/derby-dames-looking-for-new-recruitsthe-tahoe-derby-dames-thesouth-lake-tahoes-all-female-amateur-flat-track-roller-derby-league-is-looking-for-skaters-for-its-eighth-season/

